
Year 2 - Narnia’s weekly update 

What another fantastic week in Year Two.  The children have continued to work 

hard and we have done so much learning this week.  

We conducted a class experiment to see which ball 

was the bounciest.  

We found that the tennis ball was the bounciest. 

 

 

We held a two minutes silence to remember all of 

the brave soldiers who fought for us in the war.  

We watched the poppies animation on Cbeebies 

and drew our own poppies. 

We have been learning lots of new addition 

methods. Children, wow your grown ups 

and show them how to add two digit  

numbers. 

In writing this week we have be learning about pronouns and learning how to 

describe nouns using adjectives. We can’t wait to see the children apply this in 

their work next week. 


